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Newsletter No 29– 5
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Lenten Charities 

Our final total is a magnificent £2974.62, with £847.00 being sponsor money from The Race for Life. 

Thank you so much for your generous support. 

Cheques will be sent to the following charities: 

Cafod - £400 

Father Hudson’s Care - £540 

Cancer Research UK - £847 

MacMillan Cancer Care - £290 

The Catholic Primary Partnership Rwanda Appeal - £900 

Donated rucksacks have also been given to the SVP (St Vincent de Paul Society) to help the homeless of Birmingham. 

 

Quality Mark 2017 

The school was assessed for the renewal of the Quality Mark award which we have held for the last 13 years. 

This is an assessment of the school’s commitment and progress towards improving the basic skills in reading, writing and maths 

and improving the standards in these. 

I am delighted to inform you that the school was judged to meet all the criteria and as such continues to have the Quality Mark 

status for the next 3 years. 

Quotes from the report included, ‘Everyone with whom I spoke commented on the positive ethos within the school’ and ‘The 

children articulated their enthusiasm and appreciation for the school’. 

 

Nursery 

If you have any unwanted items of clothing, particularly trousers or skirts aged 3,4 or 5 that your child has grown out of, our 

Nursery would be very grateful if you could send them into school.  Thank you.  

 

Walk to School 

Congratulations to 2R who won the Walk to School trophy for April! 

In total, 263 children walked at least once a week during the month of April. 

Let’s keep this up. 

 

Attendance 

Our total school attendance at present stands at 95.48% (just below our year target of 95.5%). 

Thank you to all those parents who make sure that their children are at school everyday. 

Where attendance is a concern, then Miss Atkin, our Attendance Officer, will work with families in order to bring improvements. 

If attendance, over a long period of time fails to improve, then there are occasions when the Courts may issue Penalty Notices.  

Unfortunately, last half term, two families received penalty notices of £60 for poor attendance. 
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Behaviour Awards 
Green Badges: Humza Ahmed, Ionel Stan, Szymon Dobek, Muhammed Barrow 

Purple Badges: Dylan Cleaver, Mustapha Barrow, Karlton Anderson, Nathaniel Grant, Lisakhanya Mpofu, Cleo Smith, Brandon 

Thackeray 

Yellow Badges: Scott Saa, Isabelle Murray, Remiah Evans, Ethan Murphy, Lauron Thornton, Saadie Hussain, Delilah 

Cunningham 

Light Blue Badges: Lauren Steele, Leah Williamson, Julieta Elezi, Bilha Meskel, Jay Parfitt 

Pink Badges: Andrius Fernandez, Maisie Dainty, Leeson McDonald 

Dark Blue Badges: Peter Adefioye, Harafa Faghiri, Elli-Rose Quinney, Ayesha Jabeen 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Ismah Naveed, Hadiya Zainab 

Reception AP Patryk Stawny 

Reception KP Inaya Shafaq 

Year 1R Anaie Brookes, Jakub Felusiak 

Year 1T Rida Rahman, Aymen Iqbal 

Year 2M Christian Osei 

Year 2R Jaydan Richards 

Year 3H Whole class, Jimmy Doherty 

Year 3M Whole class, Nicardo Farquharson, Cleo Smith 

Year 4B Grace Styles 

Year 4D Wyatt Priddey 

Year 5D Kye Danaher-Kesto 

Year 6T Adam Khan 

WISE OWL AWARD Christiana Kashimawo 

SPORTS AWARD Cooper McColgan 

MUSIC AWARD Takudzwa Hlekisana 

Well done everyone!  

 

Parentview 

We have 34 replies so far – thank you. 

If you haven’t yet completed the short questionnaire, then please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  Thank you. 

 

Prayers 

Please keep in your prayers the Year 6 children, who next week will complete their SAT’s tests. 

Also, Mrs Peplow and family who have suffered a bereavement recently. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 92.8% 

Reception KP 90.8% 

Year 1R 95% 

Year 1T 98.3% 

Year 2M 97.1% 

Year 2R 99.1% 

Year 3H 94.6% 

Year 3M 98.3% 

Year 4B 94.6% 

Year 4D 95.7% 

Year 5D 94.8% 

Year 6T 98.4% 
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